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FROM CATHõS DESK 

 NEWSLETTER 
Kia ora kou tou e te whanau. 

 

Tangata ako ana i te whare, te turanga ki te marae, tau ana 

Only two full weeks until the end of term, and so much to get through before then. Next week we have the Rotary Speech 

Competition where two students will represent us. I will be away Thursday and Friday at the West Coast Principalsõ 

Conference, this is the first time this conference has been offered for many years, so all the Principals from the Buller are 

supporting this event. In the last week of term the Sports Academy will be travelling to the Rainbow Ski Field for their 

long awaited camp. Kapa haka Festival is on Thursday 27th September in Hokitika, our students will be tavelling down by 

bus in the morning. 

 

Te wiki o te Reo MǕori has seen students sharing the reo around Westport and working on making Korowai for our school 

houses, which will be displayed in the school hall. Students from Eke Panuku have decorated shells and written kupu and 

whakatauki on these to give to Westportians on their hǭkoi around town. 

 

! ƘǳƎŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ-ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƘŀƴŀǳ ǿƘƻƳ ƎŀǾŜ ǳǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ YŀǇŀ IŀƪŀΦ 
9ƘŀǊŀ ƪƻŜ ƛ ŀ ƛŀΗ  
We are starting to look at classes for 2019, if you have any strong preferences for kaiako or classes, especially the Sports 

Academy, the sooner we know, he easier it is try and accomodate our whanau. It is not always possible to meet everyones 

request but we do take whanau voice into consideration when we are placing students. 

 

If you are in school, check out the writers wall outside the library, there are some excellent examples of our tamariki work. 

The school is looking great and we now have toru ôpencilsõ again outside the main student entrance. This is all down to our 

fantastic caretaker, Vaughan Harris, we are so lucky to have him. 

 

 

NgǕ mihi 

Cath OõLoughlin 

 



10ñ16 September Maori Language Week 

17 September BOT MeetingñStaffroom 7pm  

20 September Rotary Speech Competition ( selected snr students) 

24ñ27 September Sports Academy ETOCñRainbow Ski Field 

26 September Kapahaka FestivalñHokitika  

28 September End of Term 3ñ3pm 

15 October Start of Term 4  - 8.55am 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

Upcoming happeningsé... 

TERM DATES 2019 

TERM 1 Friday 1st February ñFriday 12 April 

TERM 2 Monday 29 AprilñFriday 5 July 

TERM 3 Monday 22 JulyñFriday 27 September 

TERM 4 Monday 14 OctoberñTuesday 17 December 

                                     

Public Holidays 

Monday 4 FebruaryñAnniversary Day 

Wednesday 6 FebruaryñWaitangi Day 

Monday 3 JuneñQueens Birthday 

Easter and Anzac Day are incorporated in Term 1 holidays 

Writers WindowñWeek 6 
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SPORTS ACADEMY CLASS FOR YEAR 7 & 8 STUDENTS 

PLEASE CONTACT CATH ASAP AS WE ARE STARTING TO PLAN CLASSES FOR NEXT 

YEAR. 

THERE ARE 10 VACANCIES TO BE FILLED. YEAR 6 STUDENTS WILL BE CONSIDERED 

IF THERE ARE NOT ENOUGH YEAR 7/8 INTEREST. 

ACT NOW AS LATECOMERS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED DUE TO CLASS SIZES. 

Rm 2 Nikau Rm 3 Armand 

Rm 7 Jo Rm 8 Oliver 

Rm 11 Henry Rm 12 Asher 

Rm 13 Jonty  Rm 14 Joseph 

Eke 

Panuku 

Kiriana  Rm 17 Georgia 



NAVIGATOR AWARDSé..   

 

WELCOME TO SCHOOLé.. Saphire 

Sports 

Academy 

Kyan, Matthew Room 3 Fred, Robert 

Room 7 Preston, Scarlett Room 8 Adam, Keira 

Room 11 Henry, Karmen, Tallulah, 

Flynn,Brooke, Parker 

Room 12 Will, Evelyn  

Room 13  Room 14 Noah, Jaxon 

Eke 

Panuku 

Evie, Christie Room 17  

SCHOOL NOTICES 

If you have any requests re next years placement of your child in a class, please contact 

Cath now so it can be considered as we are planning classes.  

If your family is leaving the school/district this year, we would also appreciate hearing 

from you.  

If you of anyone who may be joining us next year, could you remind them to come in 

and see us asap as well.  

It is a huge job allocating classes, so prior warning would be appreciated.  

Contact Emma at the District Library if you wish to pursue this. 



Maths @ WNS 

Do you remember how excited your children were about maths when they were young? How they were 

excited by patterns in nature? How they rearranged a set of objects and found, with delight, that they 

had the same number? 

Before children start school they often talk about maths with curiosity and wonder, but soon after 

they start school many children decide that maths is confusing and scary and they are not a òmath 

personó. This is because maths in many schools is all about procedures, memorization and deciding 

which children can and which cannot. Maths has become a performance subject and students of all ag-

es are more likely to tell you that maths is all about answering questions correctly than tell you about 

the beauty of the subject or the way it piques their interest. 

Soé. How can you help at home: 

 

 

6 
 

 

Perhaps most important of allñencourage a ògrowth mindsetó let students know that 

they have unlimited maths potential and that being good at maths is all about working 

hard. When children have a growth mindset, they do well with challenges and do better in 

school overall. When children have a fixed mindset and they encounter difficult work, 

they often conclude that they are not òa math personó. One way in which parents encour-

age a fixed mindset is by telling their children they are òsmartó when they do something 

well. That seems a nice thing to do, but it sets children up for difficulties later, as when 

kids fail at something they will inevitably conclude that they arenõt smart after al. 

I*nstead use growth praise such as òit is great that you have learned tható, ò I really like 

your thinking about tható. When they tell you something is hard for them, or they have 

made a mistake, tell them òthatõs wonderful, our brain is growingó. 


